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Notice of Cancellation  
April 28, 2025 

Committee of Adjustment Hearing 

Please be advised that the scheduled Committee of Adjustment hearing 
you have selected has been cancelled. 

For more information, please contact Brianna Flatt, Secretary Treasurer to 
the Committee of Adjustment, at braines@georgina.ca or 905-476-4301 
ext. 2275. 

Thank you. 

Development Planning Division – Committee of Adjustment 
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